
They tell me that compost is good, but how much do I need? 
  

A virtual workshop about degraded rangelands  
~via Zoom webinar~ 

Join at this link 
 

June 29, 2021 
3:00-4:30 

 
Agenda 

 
 
3:00 Welcome 

Dr. Grey Hayes, Research and Education Coordinator 
Swanton Pacific Ranch   
How much is too much? Compost application rates to restore 
degraded rangelands and sequester carbon 
Dr. Stewart Wilson, Professor of Soil Resources 
Cal Poly San Luis Obispo 
 

 Adding compost and monitoring response, a personal experience 
Aaron Lee, Agricultural Management Specialist & Graduate Student 
Swanton Pacific Ranch 
 

  Moderated discussion – sharing perspectives and experience 
4:30 
 

Meeting Ends 

 
 
 
This workshop is sponsored by Cal Poly and the California Department of Food and Agriculture in 
partnership with California Climate Investments- carbon cap and trade funding at work. 
 

 

https://calpoly.zoom.us/s/83392229409

